
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Balmoral                Term: Term 1 2022-2023                                Topic: All About Me 

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 

We have had a busy and fantastic first term 

back! We have spent lots of time getting to 

know each other and settling into our new 

routines.  

 

Our topic this term is ‘All About Me’. We 

have been looking in a mirror to make our 

own self-portraits. We have talked about 

how our faces look different and discussed 

the features we have. We have also 

explored our topic in a weekly Adventure 

Time. We have painted pictures of our 

families and even made them out of mud! 

 

In English we have been listening to a short 

sensory story on ‘The BFG’ by Roald Dahl. 

We have taken part using instruments, 

bubbles, and cloth, answered questions 

about what we have read, explored 

different foods and written about what we 

liked and disliked about the story. 

 

In Maths we have been focusing on 

number, looking at number bonds to 10, 

number sequences and creating addition 

sentences. 

 

We have been enjoying regular Bucket 

Time sessions. Everybody has been really 

engaged and have enjoyed taking turns in 

the activities. 

 

It has been lovely to continue our other 

activities around the school, including 

exploring the Woodland Area and visiting 

the Soft Play and Multi-Sensory Room. 

 

We have also enjoyed sessions with our 

specialist teachers including PE, Art and 

Music. 
 

It has been wonderful getting to know 

everybody and we wish you all a lovely half 

term. 

 

- The Balmoral Team ☺ 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st October 

First Day Back – Monday 31st October 


